
 

Inbound traffic diversion along 

Rotterdam Road, Antwerp Road and 

Holwell Road to Bandstand Rbt. 

Advance signing to be placed at 

Sutton Road Leads Road junction to 

allow alternative routes to be used. 

Outbound traffic to be single lane one way 

away from Bandstand Rbt. Lane to be on either 

side of existing Leads road to create working 

space and still allow residents to park. 

Leads Road Reconstruction 

One way system likely to be in 

place for approx. 14 weeks 

with a full weekend closure at 

the end for the carriageway 

surfacing works. 

Start date 25th April 2022 

 


